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Second Congregational Church of Greenwich
Conversation, Celebration, Community - Of Faith

August 29, 201 8

Dear Friends of Second Church,

Hom ecom ing Weekend is just a week away , and we’re excited for a weekend with m any
terrific opportunities for fellowship and celebration!

It also m arks the kick-off of our 201 8-201 9 program  y ear, and in the com ing day s, fam ilies
with y oungsters in our program s will receiv e inform ation about Youth Choir rehearsals, the
Christian Education schedule (with som e am azing new plans!), and other goings on. 

Along those lines, if y ou hav en’t receiv ed inform ation about Wom en’s Fellowship’s program s
for the com ing y ear, please let us know — we’re eager to fill y ou in. 

Men of the congregation: please circle October 1 2th on y our calendars for our first Men’s
Fellowship Dinner of the new season. 

It’s also not too early  to m ark y our calendars for our congregation’s next trip to Israel, which
is scheduled for late June 201 9. 

The staff has been hard at work and is v ery  excited about what’s in store….

That said, if I’m  honest, I often find m y self most excited by  the return of cherished, but
fam iliar elem ents of our life together here on the hill. The return of the 8:3 0 serv ice, and of
worship in the Sanctuary . The day s in October when the leav es turn on the Japanese Maple
in front of the Parsonage. Lighting the fire-pit in the laby rinth. The Sunday s of Adv ent, with
the greens placed so lov ingly . 

In recent y ears, our sm all Christm as Day  serv ice has been rem arkable — a true expression of
the joy  of the day , with country  m andolin and Alexander sounding like a piano play er in an
old Western m ov ie. 

Som etim es we forget how blessed we are just to do the things we do, and to hav e the things we
already  hav e. 

What’s am azing is just how m uch they  can still teach us, and help us becom e ev en closer to
God and God’s v ision for our liv es. 

We look forward to seeing y ou next week at Hom ecom ing. Blessings and pray ers for all those
starting back at school in the com ing day s. And blessings on our belov ed 2CC.

See y ou in church,

2CC Staff Transition Update

http://bit.ly/2ccGreenwich
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http://www.instagram.com/2ccgreenwich


Lisbeth Lloyd has been a valued contributor to our church staff for twelve
years, serving as Music Educator and Youth Choir Director. This fall, both
the church and Lisbeth will be moving in new directions. Lisbeth will
continue to teach, give vocal coaching, and offer masterclasses in the New
York-Connecticut area. She is also pursuing new projects, including a one-
woman show. We thank her for all her years of distinguished service and
wish her all the best in these new endeavors.

We are also delighted to announce that Heidi Haskins will join the church
staff as our Youth Choir Director, continuing to work closely with Music
Director Alexander Constantine and to develop many exciting new
opportunities for young people to sing at Second Church. Heidi is a faculty
member at Greenwich Academy, a long-time section leader and soloist in the
Second Church Chancel Choir, and a wonderful vocal performer. 

If you would like to hear past Sermons you can
​find them on our website: 2cc.org

The Scripture selection for Max's Sermon
this week is from: James 1:17-27

To sign up for Coffee Hour
please email:   Pam@2cc.org

with a date that you are willing to
​help out, thank you!

Homecoming Weekend: September 7-9

http://bit.ly/Sermons2cc


RSVP to Alexander by clicking here

mailto:alexander@2cc.org




Click here for more Homecoming Weekend Information

Do you "Like" Us?

Follow us on Social Media for updates and fun "shares"
​of all the great things going on here at 2CC!

Click here for Facebook and Instagram

http://bit.ly/2CC2018Homecoming
https://www.facebook.com/2ccGreenwich/
https://www.instagram.com/2ccgreenwich/


Leaving you with a giggle...


